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5 June 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian
Maiden Erlegh School Race for Life from home — 05 July 2020

The annual Race for Life events for Cancer Research UK that usually come to Reading, unfortunately
are not taking place this year. However, we would like to invite all students and their families to join
staff in the school’s first ever Race for life from home.

On Sunday 05 July 2020, the Maiden Erlegh community will descend on the streets of Reading to
complete a 5/10km walk/run/jog. This is a fantastic opportunity for participants to raise money for
Cancer Research UK at a time where charities are really suffering. This is a free event.

This invitation extends to all students in all year groups as well as their family members. We would like
to do something really special, raising a large sum for this worthwhile cause - showing what
#TeamMaidenErlegh can achieve when we work together. Therefore if you sign up using the link below,
everyone’s fundraising efforts will combine on one team page.

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/team/maiden-erleghs-team/join

If you and your families choose to join us, please do share any photos you are happy too to help us
raise awareness of what we can achieve together.

We look forward to you joining our team. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact
us.

Yours sincerely
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Mr D Pringle
Physical Education Department
d.pringle@maidenerleghtrust.org
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